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Pupils who have read 3 times or                

more this week                   

Well done to Year 3 you are the 

best readers this week!!! 

Please encourage your child to read 

at least 3 times each week.                      

It has many benefits and                                         

really will make a difference!!       

Core value: Ambition                                  

 

Gold Star of the Week!                             

 Nursery ~ Arlo Williams                                                 

Pre-School ~ Millie Mills                                                  

Rec ~ Indi Hough                                                        

Year 1 ~ Levison Nokes                                                   

Year 2 ~ Evie Gray                                                          

Year 3 ~ Ellie Groves                                                   

Year 4 ~ Naomi Smith                                                           

Year 5 ~ Toby Sheppard                                                        

Year 6 ~ Isabelle Yardley 
   

Parents/Carers of children in                                    

Years  Rec - Year 6  are invited to join us at          

our assembly on Monday 6th March at 2.45pm to 

see your child receive their certificate and to hear 

why they are ‘Star of the Week’ 

Pupils who have 

accessed Times 

Table Rock Stars        

3 times or                

more this week                   

Well done to Year 3 you are the 

best Times Table Rock Stars          

again this week!      

Please encourage your child to     

access Times Table Rock Stars  at 

least 3 times each week                                         

The importance of knowing their 

times tables underpins all maths 

concepts and can be used and        

applied across the maths curriculum.  

 

ERIC (Everyone Reads In Class) 

Wednesday 15th March 

  

Due to Science Week next week, 

there will be no ERIC on                   

Wednesday 15th March 2023 

 

SEND Drop-in                                                                    
 

Miss Edwards is running the               

SEND drop-in on the                                  

following next week:- 

  

Weds 2.30pm - 4.00pm 

 

Please feel free to drop-in during the 

above times to discuss any  concerns 

you have about your child’s                            

educational needs. 

 

 

Anxiety Drop-In Session 

 

We will be holding an       

Anxiety Drop-In Session on 

Tuesday 14th March from 

9.00am - 10.00am 

 

Please see flyer attached to 

this newsletter. 

 

Everyone is welcome! 

Book Fair 

From Monday 20th March until Friday       

24th March, we shall be holding another 

Scholastic book fair.  

 

There will be a large 

selection of new books to choose from     

and some will be reduced in price.             

 

The books will be available for 

you to browse and purchase during                    

our two parents’ evenings. 

 

 Each item sold helps us to earn 

free books for our pupils. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

A reminder that Parents’ Evenings are 

on Tuesday 21st March from                 

3.30pm - 5.30pm and on                       

Thursday 28th March from                    

3.30pm - 7.00pm.   

If you haven’t yet made an                       

appointment please check the lists        

located on the door to the outside           

playground of your child’s classroom, 

for remaining time slots. 



                 Upcoming Dates for your Diary     

March                                                                   

Tuesday 14th - Anxiety Drop-in session            

Tuesday 21st - Parents' Evening - 3.30pm - 5.30pm 

Thursday 23rd - Parents' Evening - 3.30pm - 7pm        

Thursday 30th - Easter Service rehearsal                 

Friday 31st - KS2 Easter Service 

Friday 31st - Break up for Easter  

April                                                                          

Monday 4th - Thursday 6th - Holiday Club            

Monday 17th - Return to School                                              

Thursday 20th - Year 4 Road Safety Training          

Friday 21st - Yr Rec - Yr 6 Bluebell walk to Chad-

desley Woods                                                                

Friday 21st - PTFA Flip & Dippy Show                

Monday 24th - Friday 28th - Year 5 Bikeability 

Training                                                           

Wednesday 26th - Rugby Tournament 

May                                                                                   

Monday 1st - Early May Bank Holiday                                        

Monday 8th - Bank holiday for the coronation of 

King Charles III  

Tuesday 9th - Friday 12th - Year 6 SATS  

Friday 26th - Break up for half term 

June                                                                      

Monday 5th - Return to school                                  

Monday 19th - Teacher Training Day (school closed 

to pupils) 

July                                                                          

Friday 21st - Break up for the summer holidays          

Monday 24th - Teacher Training Day (school closed 

to pupils) 

Tuesday 25th - Teacher Training Day (school 

closed to pupils)                                                              

Further upcoming dates will be displayed on the                 

front page of the website - https://www.ccschool.co.uk/ 

 

 

 

Closing the Word Gap!                                                                     

As a fun activity we will provide a word every week for you  to talk 

about with your child. 

Give it a go and see if they understand it! Use it in some sentences 

and see if they can too. 

 

There are also words 

on your children’s topic 

sheets. 

 

measure 

On Friday 31st March at 9.15am we will be having our 

KS2 Easter Service at St Cassian’s Church in        

Chaddesley Corbett village. Year 5 will be leading the 

service and all of KS2 will support the singing.    

The rehearsal will take place at St Cassian’s Church 

on the morning of Thursday 30th March.  

Children will need to be dropped at the church      

between 8:45 and 9am on both days (teachers will 

be there to  supervise). Please do not leave              

your child unattended until their teacher                             

is supervising them.  

Those attending Breakfast Club will be walked over to the church by staff. 

On both the 30th & 31st March, children in KS1 and EYFS should be                        

dropped off at school as usual.  

On both days the children will return to school walking across the                   

fields to the back of the school.  Please ensure they have suitable                        

footwear and a coat.  

All parents/carers of pupils in KS2 are invited to join us on Friday 31st March  

HOLIDAY CLUB - Easter Holidays 

Please be aware that Holiday Club will be 

open for the first week of the Easter Holidays 

from Monday 3rd - Thursday 6th April 

Booking forms are available to download from 

the school website - www.ccschool.co.uk. 

Please email completed forms to the office - 

office@chaddesleycorbett.worcs.sch.uk or 

return them to the school office no later than 

Monday 27th March.  

Payment is to be made via Parent Pay,                    

Childcare Vouchers or the                           

Government Gateway Scheme 

Year Reception - Year 6             

Bluebell Walk 

We will be taking our annual walk, 

for pupils in Reception - Year 6, to             

Chaddesley Woods at 9.15am on             

Friday 21st April. 

Families will be very welcome              

to join us. 

Further information will follow nearer the time. 


